
Official Spokesperson's response to a media query on Chinese MFA 

spokesperson's comment on Indian Union Territory of Jammu and 

Kashmir (5 August 2020) 

 

In response to a media query on Chinese MFA spokesperson’s comment on Indian 

Union Territory of Jammu and Kashmir, Official Spokesperson Shri Anurag 

Srivastava said 

We have noted the comments of the Chinese MFA spokesperson on the Indian Union 

Territory of Jammu and Kashmir. The Chinese side has no locus standi whatsoever on this 

matter and is advised not to comment on the internal affairs of other nations. 
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